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Dear Pastor,

On July 3, Darleen and | are scheduled to go to Togo, Africa. We plan to return home on
August 20. Please pray with us that our travels will go well, and that the Lord will use us to His
glory in Togo. | will be teaching each night for most of the time that we are there. | will also
preach the church services. In addition, we will have a session every day for the first week
from eight to noon with the staff dealing with leadership. Darleen will also teach the ladies of
the church for the first week.

These have certainly been days of adjustment because of Covid. For the past year and a half,
many of our missions conferences have been canceled. We thank the Lord that things have
gotten much better, and we have been encouraged to be back in meetings. Now we will be
taking our first overseas trip since early last year. We also see churches returning to a more
normal schedule though most still have not returned to pre-Covid numbers in attendance.

We want to thank you for your continued prayer and financial support. For the most part, our
health has returned, but Darleen will be looking into getting a knee replaced when we return
from Africa. Pray with us that there will be no major health issues while we are traveling.

It has been a great joy to be with World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission for many years.
| am grateful for the wonderful job being done by Brother O’Malley, Brother Lockhart, Mrs.
O’Malley, and the entire staff at the home office. Pray with us that our Lord will continue to
use the mission for many years to come.

In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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